	Minutes

The University of Toledo Board of Trustees

Trusteeship & Governance Committee Meeting
October 20, 2014


	Committee Chair Ms. Sharon Speyer was present as well as Committee members Mr. Steven M. Cavanaugh, Mr. Jeffrey C. Cole, and Mr. John S. Szuch.  University Council member Mr. Llewellyn Gibbons was absent; Community member Mr. Mark Wagoner was present.  Other Trustees who attended included Student Trustee Mr. Daniel D. Arendt, Dr. S. Amjad Hussain, and Mr. Gary P. Thieman.  Other meeting attendees included Mr. John Barrett, Mr. Lawrence Burns, Dr. Karen Hoblet, Mr. David Morlock, Dr. Nagi Naganathan, Mr. Peter Papadimos, Ms. Joan Stasa, and Mr. Jon Strunk.
 
	ATTENDANCE



	The meeting was called to order at 2:45 p.m. by Ms. Speyer at the Radisson Hotel in the Mahogany Ballroom Salon A.

	CALL TO ORDER



	Committee Chair Speyer welcomed new Community member Mr. Mark Wagoner as a member of the Committee.  Mr. Wagoner is a Partner at the law firm of Shumaker, Loop & Kendrick, LLC.

	WELCOME TO NEW MEMBER



	Trustee Speyer requested a motion to waive the reading of the minutes from the August 18, 2014 Committee meeting and approve them as written.  The motion was received by Trustee Cole, seconded by Trustee Cavanaugh and approved by the Committee.   

	APPROVAL OF MINUTES



	Committee Chair Speyer invited Mr. Lawrence Burns, VP External Affairs/Coordinator for the Search Advisory Process, to provide the Committee with information about the status of the Presidential Search.  Mr. Burns is responsible for organizing logistics of the search and serving as the administrative liaison.  He reported that two open forums were held on the Main Campus and two were held on the Health Science Campus on September 10 and 11 with the search firm of Witt-Kieffer.  These four forums were recorded and transcripts were posted on the Presidential Search website for all to view.  An alumni meeting was also held on September 29 with Witt-Kieffer at which time the alumni requested that they be represented on the Search Committee.  Decision was made by Chairman of the Board Joseph H. Zerbey, IV to add Dr. Thomas Wakefield to the Committee; Dr. Wakefield is the current President of the UT Alumni Association and a graduate of both UT and MCO. Mr. Burns reported that the main goal of the search is to be transformative, transparent and inclusive about the process.  The forums and meetings are examples of how UT is communicating with many different audiences to talk about the search process and to give constituents the opportunity to submit names of possible candidates and provide information about what attributes the new president should possess.  Common attributes mentioned during these forums included:  unite the campuses, shared governance, academic experience, student centered, approachable, and a great communicator.  Another opportunity for feedback is for constituents to communicate directly with the search firm of Witt-Kieffer via email.  Mr. Burns gave each Committee member two pieces of information that will be provided to prospective candidates.  The next Search Committee meeting with Witt-Kieffer is scheduled for November 20 where the search firm will submit the names of candidates to the Search Committee that they feel should be seriously considered for an interview.  In December, a small group of candidates will be interviewed.  Late in January, campus visits will be arranged for two to three individuals to interact with the surrounding community.

	PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH UPDATE


	Ms. Speyer stated that information on Board Committee dashboard development would be shared with the members at a future meeting.
 
	DASHBOARD DEVELOPMENT


	With no further business before the Committee, Trustee Speyer adjourned the meeting at 3:00 p.m.
	ADJOURNMENT
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